CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



June 21, 2010

J. Graeme Means, P.E. High Mesa Consulting Group 6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Onate Elementary School Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp date 6-17-10 (H22/D035)

Dear Mr. Means,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-17-10, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Prior to Temporary or Permanent Certificate of Occupancy release:

- Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.
- The fire lane road and the concrete rundown east of the existing Admin and classroom building are required to be built and certified.

This is the plan to certify for release of Certificate of Occupancy.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 924-3695.

Sincerely, Cirta a Cheno

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

XC: Saige Cox

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov